
Regarding HB1171:  Legislators, under no circumstance 
should this atrocious, morally bankrupt legislation be 
passed.  It offers no regard for the sanctity of all human 
life, it endangers children of all ages, offering no legal 
protection for minors from sexual predators.  It has no 
merit in any part.  If it is passed, Maryland will become a 
haven for pedophiles, and you would have made that 
haven possible.


